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NCSD Board of Directors Accept Completion of Supplemental Water Project Phase 1 

 
 

On Wednesday, January 22nd, the District’s Board held its regular meeting at 9AM and with a unanimous vote accepted the 

work performed by ARB, Inc. for the Supplemental Water Project Phase 1 Bid Package 1 – Santa Maria River Crossing. 

Authorization was given for staff to file a Notice of Completion on this phase of the Project. 

The $6.5M project contract was awarded on June 20, 2013.  The project was completed on December 18, 2013, on schedule 

and 6% UNDER budget. 

Director of Engineerig and Operations Peter Sevcik stated; “The construction of this pipeline under the Santa Maria River 

was the most technically demanding phase of the Supplemental Water Project.  ARB’s people were outstanding to work 

with and showed great ingenuity in overcoming project challenges.” 

Next Scheduled Regular Board Meeting: Wednesday, February 12th, 2014, 9AM, District Board Room 148 South Wilson, 

Nipomo. 

For more information, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

